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MEMORANDUM

TO: Probate Judges
License Commissioners
Other Driver License Issuing Officials

FROM: Thomas L. White, % /\/V
State Comptroller
DATE: December 31, 2014

RE: ACT 2013-67
Changes to Form FRMS 5 Summary Statement

Act 2013-67, effective January 1, 2015, provides that driver license collections previously
remitted to the Highway Traffic Safety Fund will be distributed to the Public Safety Fund.
Beginning with December collections remitted to the Alabama Comptroller’s Office in
January, please use the newly revised form FRMS 5 (REV 01-15) to reflect this change.

For your convenience, attached is a revised form FRMS 5 (Rev 01-15), which includes the
change mentioned above. Please duplicate the revised form as needed, and destroy all
previous versions. For your convenience, we added the revised form to our website at
http://comptroller.alabama.gov. Go to the link “Procedures” and then select “County
Information” from the drop down box. You may enter your information directly into the
online form and print it for mailing.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
Chris Lentini at 334-242-7070.
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